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SPECIAL MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSION 

AND CITY COUNCIL,Jl~Y 9, 1952 

A special· joint meeting of the Planning Commission and the City Council was 
held on the 9th day of July,l952. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Williams 

Present: Chairman Williams, Commissioners Nickles,Martin,Kirkpatrick,Clay 
and Swaggerty, Mayor-Sperr, Councilmen Norbeck,Klein and Mullan. 

This meeting was called at the request of Mr.Jones,representing the County 
Court. He brought up the matter of the adoption of a uniform numbering system for 
Clackamas County. 

After much discussion Mr. Jones reminded the Members of the Commission that 
there were two ways the numbering could be done. 

1, Extend the City of Portland numbeting system into Clackamas County. 

2. Use Oregon City as a starting point and number Clcakamas County seperat-
ely. 

He sta.ted that the County was willing to undertake the work and stand the ex­
pense of the job,but they wanted to do it in accordance with the wishes of the v&r­
ious Planning Commissions who have jurisdiction •. 

Mr. Jones requested that the members of the Planning Commission and the City 
Council along with the Mayor and City Engineer,a.ttend a joint meeting of the Planning 
Commissions of Clackamas County,to be held in the County Court House in about ten 
days or two weeks. 

_.1- C.v 

Chairman Williams requested all members of the Planning "ommission to meet Cf',... 
Friday,July eleventh at one o'clock P.M. at the City Hall for the purpose of visit­
ing the Portland Gravel Company's plant in a body. 

' 
On motion duly made and carried the meeting adjourned. 


